
Holiday Club with Shelly’s at Bolton-on-Swale St Mary’s CE 
Primary School 

 
We will be offering a Holiday Club during 

The first 3 weeks of the summer holiday 2024  
Our Holiday Club is based in Bolton-on-Swale School. The 
club will be running each Tuesday and Wednesday from 
8am till 5pm. If you are interested in sending your 
children, please book in advance, by emailing  
shellyschildminding7@gmail.com 
 

Dates of the Club  
 

Tuesday Wednesday 

23/07/24 24/07/24 

30/07/24 31/07/24 

06/08/24 07/08/24 

 
Please book early as numbers are limited  
Prices 
 £38 per child per day  
Payment will need to be paid on confirmation of booking. 
 
Activities 
Our Holiday Club will include lots of different activities, utilising the indoor 
and outdoor space at the school and the beautiful village. An example 
timetable below shows what a typical day will look like:  
 

8-9 Breakfast (if needed) – free flow outside, reading, colouring, HAMA 
beads, crafts 

9-10 Walk around the village 

10-12 A small snack - crafts and board games (free flow to the outdoors) 

12-1 Lunch (A packed lunch will need to be provided by yourselves) 

1-3 Organised games on the field (football/rounders/water games etc)  

3-3.30 A small snack (we will provide a light snack (sandwich/wraps etc)  

3.30-4 Chill out time (children can bring in tech toys if they wish to use 
them during this time for a limited amount of time)  

4-5 Free time – Free flow outdoors, indoor activities (reading/crafts 
etc)  

 
Your child would need to bring a packed lunch, a water bottle, sensible 
shoes, sun hat, sun cream, a waterproof coat, and a spare set of clothes.  
We will provide water and healthy snacks, but feel free to bring your own too. 
If your child has a scooter/bike, they can bring it in to use on the playground, 
please bring a helmet.  
Please email to book your places!  shellyschildminding7@gmail.com 
Thank you, Shelly and Ann   
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